Banner Installation Policy

The Electric Department is responsible for the installation of banners in town for community
events. There are specific requirements for banners, and are subject to approval by the Electric
Director and/or the Town Manager.

If you have a banner request, contact the Electric Department at 252-482-4414. Banners are
allowed to be up for one week. Weather conditions, especially high winds and rain, may impact
our ability to meet every request.

Banner Application with Specifications 1.23 MB



https://www.townofedenton.com/electric/page/banner-installation-policy
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